News story: Reappointment to the
School Teachers’ Review Body

Ken Clark reappointed to the School Teachers’ Review Body (STRB), which looks
at pay, duties and working time of teachers in England and Wales.

Ken Clark has been reappointed as a member of the School Teachers’ Review
Body (STRB) for a second 3-year term to end in December 2020.

The STRB provides independent advice to the government on pay and conditions
for teachers and school leaders in England and Wales.

This reappointment has been made in line with the Governance Code on Public
Appointments and was made by the Prime Minister.

Ken Clark is a labour economist based at the University of Manchester where
he is also Director of Teaching and Learning in the School of Social Sciences
and a member of the ESRC Centre on the Dynamics of Ethnicity. He is a
Research Fellow at the Institute of Labour Studies, Bonn. Ken has researched,
taught and published in the area of labour economics for over 25 years.
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